
January 14, 202 I 

Mercy Rushing 
City Manager 
City of Mineola 
300 Greenville Highway 
Mineola, Texas 75773 

P.O. Box 745, Mineola, Texas 75773 

Dear Mrs. Rushing and colleagues, 

I would like to infonn you that I will be retiring effective January 29, 2021. 

I have truly enjoyed working for the City of Mineola, and I sincerely appreciated the support 
provided to me over the last 20 years. While I look forward to enjoying my retirement, I will 
miss being part of our team. I trust that the friendships I have developed here over the years will 
continue to provide fulfillment and pleasure to my life well into the future. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Margret Quintana 


